
To: @edinburgh.gov.uk >; 
Sent: Fri 28/02/2025 11:29
Reply-To: "; 
Subject: RE: 24/06288/FUL - Newfield Recreation Grounds, 60 Inverleith Place

Dear , 

  

Thank you for your email. 

  

I will incorporate those comments into the application and take them into account during my 
assessment. 

  

Regards, 

  

 

  

From: @edinburgh.gov.uk> 

Sent: 07 February 2025 15:11 

To: Planning <planning@edinburgh.gov.uk> 

Cc: @edinburgh.gov.uk> 

Subject: 24/06288/FUL - Newfield Recreation Grounds, 60 Inverleith Place 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

Residents living adjacent to the proposed development location have asked me to echo their 
concerns about this application. 

  

 There is some concern that the colours proposed for use on the pitches will be 
too bright for this location within the conservation area. 

 The principal concern is that the height of the flood lighting columns is proposed 
to be fixed rather than like the current set-up being ‘telescopic’ in that they 
retract. The concern is that the fixed height will have a detrimental impact on 
the conservation area and there may interfere in public views of the skyline. 
There is a desire that, should the lighting need to be replaced, that the columns 
can retract. 













  

 I Planning Officer I Locals – City Wide I Planning and Building
Standards | Sustainable Development I PLACE Directorate | The City of Edinburgh 
Council | Waverley Court, G.2 , 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh, EH8 8BG | 

@edinburgh.gov.uk 

  

You can access our services at www.edinburgh.gov.uk/planning-building and follow 
the Planning Edinburgh blog for updates on our service. 

  

City Plan 2030 is now our adopted local development plan and will be used to 
inform planning decisions. See our webpage for more information. 

  

Have you interacted with us in the last year? We’d love to hear about your 
experience. The National Planning Improvement team are looking for stakeholders 
and customers of planning authorities to fill out this quick survey . This is your 
opportunity to say what is working and where improvements can be made. 

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

********************************************************************** 
This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole 
use of the individual or organisation to whom they are addressed. 
If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and 
delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its contents to any 
other person. 
The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for 



To: @cbre.com >; 
Sent: Wed 26/02/2025 11:54
Reply-To: "; 
Subject: Newfield Recreation Grounds - 24/06288/FUL

Dear , 

  

I hope this message finds you well. 

  

As I review the application referenced above, I find that there are no major concerns with the 
proposal itself. However, I wanted to discuss the possibility of installing telescopic lights. 

  

As you may know, there have been several objections primarily cantered around concerns 
about light pollution. Implementing telescopic lights could potentially address these issues. 

  

I would appreciate your insights on this matter. 

  

Regards, 

  

 

  

  

 I Planning Officer I Locals – City Wide I Planning and Building 
e Development I PLACE Directorate | The City of Edinburgh 

Council | Waverley Court, G.2 , 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh, EH8 8BG | 
edinburgh.gov.uk 

  

You can access our services at www.edinburgh.gov.uk/planning-building and follow the
Planning Edinburgh blog for updates on our service. 

  

City Plan 2030 is now our adopted local development plan and will be used 
to inform planning decisions. See our webpage for more information. 
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